
Dating Advice: 3 Ways To Be
Irresistible To a Man

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert Cyndi
Olin to offer their best dating advice on how to attract a
man. Learn how you can become irresistible to a man and great
ways to improve your love life with the following dating tips!

Dating  Advice  That  Will  Make  You
Desirable!

1. Be happy. Learn how to smile! Nobody wants to be around a
“Debbie Downer.” Don’t let sadness get in the way of your
dating life. Men like happy women, they want to be a part of
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positive energy and make a woman happier. At least a man that
desires a healthy relationship will want to do these things.

Related Link: Dating Advice: Manifesting the Right Man?

2. Be confident. Men love seeing an independent and confident
woman. You don’t need to be a damsel in distress all the time,
it’s not really sexy and can actually be scary- which will
ultimately repel a man. The women that have a good head on
their shoulders are the ones who attract quality men.

Related Link: Dating Advice: How to Get Him to Commit to You!

3. Be present. Stay “in the moment” when you’re on a date.
Don’t daydream about a future that doesn’t exist. Be attentive
and engaging. Also try to avoid thinking of the past, it’s a
sure way to sabotage a good moment. It’s also a good idea to
put your cell phone away. Being present automatically makes
you irresistible to a man.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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